Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Sent: Tuesday, July 07, 2009 1:51 PM
To: '‘Scott Pitts'

Cc: Mike Larkin

Subject: RE: Pequeno Mike BLU Fed. 1-H
Scott,

Your request for an extension to close the drilling pit at the Yates Petroleum Corporation’s Pequeno Mike BLU 001-H
(AP1:30-015-36390) is approved to September 26, 2009.

Sincerely,

Mike Bratcher
NMOCD District 2
1301 W. Grand Ave.
Artesia, NM 88210
575-748-1283 Ext.108

. mike.bratcher@state.nm.us

From: Scoftt Pitts [mailto:ScottP@yatespetroleum.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 30, 2009 10:48-AM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Cc: Mike Larkin; Scott Pitts

Subject: Pequeno Mike BLU Fed. 1-H

Mr. Bratcher,
I would like to request an extension on the reserve pit closure at the Pequeno Mike 1-H. API # 30-015-36390. Legal’s:
sec.3- t16s- r29e- eddy co. The 6 mos. After rig release was 6-26-09.1 am working on several other projects, and this
slipped my attention. | will have a bid meeting on it tomorrow 7-1-09 and begin work on it next week. By Monday | can
notify you of my contractor, and the remaining details this will de a dig and haul clean up. | apologize for any
inconvenience.

' Thank you
Scott Pitts
Construction Supervisor
Yates Petroleum Corp.
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